To: Matt Cherry, President and Members of City Council

From: Wade Kapszukiewicz, Mayor

Subject: Reappointment to the Toledo Lucas County Regional Board of Health

7/2/2019

I Recommend the Following Reappointment to the Toledo Lucas County Regional Board of Health

			Section 61 waiver	r			
			as a special	Reserved	Recommended by	Attendance	Resume
New Appointee	Appointee Replaced	Proposed Term of Office	engagement	Slot / Type	(if applicable)	Record	attached
Barbara Sarantou	Reappointment	4 years, expiring 7/31/23	No	City Seat			Yes

Wade Kapszukiewicz

Mayor



635 North Erie Street Toledo, Ohio 43604-5317 419.213.4100 419.213.4017 Fax boardofhealth@co.lucas.oh.us

June 24, 2019

Wade Kapszukiewicz, Mayor City of Toledo One Government Center – 22nd Floor Toledo, OH 43604

Dear Mayor Kapszukiewicz:

After discussions with Dr. Donna Woodson, Board of Health President, I would like to recommend that Barbara Sarantou be reappointed to the Toledo-Lucas County Board of Health. Mrs. Sarantou has been an asset to the board and our community. It is without reservation that Mrs. Sarantou, if reappointed, will continue her dedication and leadership in the everchanging landscape of public health.

If you have any questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to contact me at 419-213-4166.

Sincerely,

Eric J. Zgodzinski, MPH, RS, CPH Health Commissioner

EIZ:amd

cc: Michelle Schultz

Eric J. Zgodzinski, MPH, RS, CPH Health Commissioner

LUCAS COUNTY REGIONAL HEALTH DISTRICT BOARD MEMBERS

Donna A. Woodson, MD, President
Ted Kaczorowski, Vice President
Fritz Byers, Esq.
Barbara Conover, MSN, RN
Reynald Debroas
Richard Fernandez, DPT
Perlean Griffin
Matthew Heyrman, MPA
Donald R. Murray
Susan Postal
Johnathon Ross, MD
Barbara Sarantou
Michelle Shultz

AN EQUAL OPPORTUNITY EMPLOYER

The Department operates in accordance with Title VII of the Civil Rights Act of 1964

Visit us on the web at: www.lucascountyhealth.com